
 
 

 
 

Invitation to the Dehcho Constitution 
Conference 

 
Dear Dehcho Leaders and members, 
 
We invite you to the Dehcho Constitution Conference, which will be held from February 
18th to 19th, 2025, in Fort Providence, Northwest Territories. This significant event will bring 
together community leaders, members, and stakeholders to discuss and shape the future 
of the Dehcho region. 
 
Dehcho First Nations members who are part of the Dehcho Process are welcome to attend 
virtually online. Dehcho Process Chiefs, Métis Presidents, and members of the 
Constitution Working Group are invited to participate in person. If a Chief or President 
cannot attend in person, we request an alternate be sent in their place. We also ask that 
each community send a Youth and Elder delegate to participate in person. 

Event Details 
 
Date: February 18-19, 2025 
Location: Aurora Room – Snowshoe Center, Fort Providence, Northwest Territories 

Purpose of the Conference 
 
The Dehcho Constitution Conference aims to develop a comprehensive and inclusive 
constitution that reflects the values, traditions, and aspirations of the Dehcho people. The 
conference will provide a platform for open dialogue, collaborative decision-making, and 
strengthening our governance structures. 
  



Agenda 
 

• Opening Ceremony and Welcome Speeches 
• Plenary Sessions on Key Constitutional Issues 
• Workshops and Breakout Sessions 
• Community Engagement and Feedback 
• Closing Remarks and Next Steps 

Accommodation, Travel & RVSP 
 
Please RVSP to Dayna Burill at dayna_burrill@dehcho.org by February 3, 2025, to confirm 
your attendance and arrange accommodation. Your timely response will help us make the 
necessary preparations. 
 
We look forward to your participation in this important conference and to working together 
to strengthen and unify the Dehcho community. 
 


